
From: Cathy Wiseman
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Changes
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2024 9:29:52 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

To Whom It May Concern:

They changes are not something that will benefit NM residents that to choose to utilize the parks for camping.
Money will be lost due to the fact the most campers travel to enjoy the parks. The cost to camp plus the travel and
the overall economy cost that has been on the rise will keep people away.

I understand that costs have not been changed in many years. Why not raise the fee amounts to something that will
help parks but still allow NM residents to be able to afford to camp at the parks. We are a unique state and travel is
needed for those to enjoy our parks. Please consider what the people are having to deal with if it changes the way
that is proposed.
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